
 

 

NAPLAN - IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

 

 
Hello Year 9, ​
NAPLAN starts next week. These tests all take place on computers via a special 
program. If you have your own Windows or Apple laptop, you will need to download 
the relevant file and install the program on your computer. ​
If you have anything other than a windows or apple laptop, you will need to use a 
school device. ​
Below you will find links to the two installers for the NAPLAN lockdown browser. 
Please click the one that matches your operating system and install the program. ​
If you have any issues, come see myself or Mr Harris in the IT office. ​
​
WINDOWS​
MAC ​
​
Once you have installed the program (or if you know you will need to use a school 
device) please fill out the following form. ​
https://forms.gle/5qzPPyMuuekQyzfg9 

Mr McFarland 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gCEEXW03T3DBwu3UvA1LzB_C_sTbg0at/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fV_soTclSYWydBIkaZ4vntUN_TF13rAT/view?usp=drive_link
https://forms.gle/5qzPPyMuuekQyzfg9
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